
Security Fire Protection 

District

Fire Chief ~ David 

Girardin

Date: 11/30/2022 

To: Jason Mehlhop 

RE: Villas at Aspen Trails, Commitment Letter

This letter is being written to serve as a letter of commitment for emergency services coverage 
for Villas at Aspen Trails.  

The Securitty Fire Department currently provides fire protection to the area of the South side of 
Fountaine West of Powers. The service provided include structure and wildland fire coverage, 
response to medical situations, plan reviews, and fire inspections.  

Additional construction will nssesitate needed infrastructure to maintain the proper level of 
service to the citizens of the Security Fire Protection Diistrict. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you, 
David Girardin 
Fire Chief 
Security Fire Protection District 
719-392-7121 

CC:  

Kylie Bagley
Image

Kylie Bagley
Planner
Please refer to the checklist below for report criteria



Mark Stanwood 
Fire Inspectior 
Security Fire Protection District 
719-360-0578 

400 Security Boulevard  ~   Security, Colorado 80911   ~   (719) 392-3271   ~   
securityfiredept.org


